rrorn: |

Sent: 08 June 2018 08:51
To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 2018/1556/P

London Borough of Camden Our DTS Ref: 50461
Camden Town Hall Your Ref: 2018/1556/P
Argyle Street

Euston Road

London

WC1H 8EQ

8 June 2018

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: BELSIZE FIRE STATION-36, LANCASTER GROVE, LONDON, NW3 4PB
Waste Comments

Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to combined (foul and

surface water) network infrastructure. Thames Water confirms they are happy for the Combined
water network condition referenced to be discharged based on the information submitted

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

We support discharge of Condition 6 and 8.

Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department







